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February 15, 2022 

Via Electronic Filing 

Lynn M. Retz 
Executive Director 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, KS 66604 

Re: Docket No. 22-COVT-200-COC 
Cable One VoIP LLC 
Supplement to Application

Dear Director Retz: 

On November 1, 2021, Cable One VoIP LLC (the “Company”) filed an Application for 
Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (the “Application”) with the Kansas Corporation 
Commission (the “Commission”) for authority to provide competitive local exchange and 
exchange access services within the State of Kansas.  The Application was filed in connection with 
an internal corporate reorganization involving the Company, its parent Cable One, Inc. (“Cable 
One”), and its affiliate Valu-Net, LLC (“VN”), which is a subsidiary of Cable One and holds 
authority to provide local exchange and exchange access service in Kansas (the “Reorganization”).  
After completion of the Reorganization, Cable One will provide video services to the customers 
previously served by VN and the Company will provide voice services to those customers.  The 
Company hereby supplements the Application as follows: 

First, the Application stated that VN customers would receive notice of the transfer of their 
service to Cable One and/or the Company, as applicable.  The Company hereby supplements the 
Application to state that VN customers will continue to receive service under the “Valu-Net” brand 
after completion of the Reorganization.  The Reorganization will be transparent to existing VN 
customers – those customers will continue to receive service under the “Valu-Net” name as they 
do today, and all billing and correspondence will continue to reflect the “Valu-Net” name for the 
immediate future.   Accordingly, customer notice is not required because there will be no change 
in service provider from the customer’s perspective. 

Second, the Application stated the Company does not plan to impose intrastate access 
charges in Kansas.  The Company hereby confirms that it will not impose intrastate access charges 
in Kansas, and thus is not required to have an intrastate access tariff on file with the Commission. 
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Please contact our counsel, Chérie R. Kiser or Angela F. Collins, at 202-862-8900 or 
ckiser@cahill.com and acollins@cahill.com if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Anjali Abraham

Anjali Abraham 
Assistant General Counsel 

cc: Service List 
Brooke Tibbits, Telecommunications Analyst 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I hereby certify that on this 15th day of February 2022, the above Supplement to 
Application was e-filed with the Kansas Corporation Commission in Docket No. 22-COVT-200-
COC and served on the following via electronic mail: 

AHSAN  LATIF 
LITIGATION COUNSEL 
KANSAS CORPORATION COMMISSION  
1500 SW ARROWHEAD RD 
TOPEKA, KS  66604 
 a.latif@kcc.ks.gov 

/s/ Angela F. Collins 
_________________________________ 
Angela F. Collins 


